
WHAT IS
FEPLI?
Put simply; it’s insurance that 
helps you keep your federal career.

FEPLI helps you protect you from 
allegations of misconduct.
 
It can provide both legal defense and 
financial liability coverage. 

NIH trainees at all levels can face allegations of 

misconduct and wrongdoing - even when acting 

within the scope of your role.

Many assume that if they face an allegation, the

agency will take care of it. In reality, that’s not

always the case. That’s why so many feds and 

trainees carry Federal Employee Professional 

Liability Insurance (FEPLI).

Starr Wright USA is the creator of FEPLI, and we 

understand your unique needs. You’ll receive legal 

aid from the nations’ top-tier law firms. And you’ll 

have the industry leader at your back. 



      For more information please contact us at: 

You’ll be glad to know that should a covered claim ever arise,  

our panel of attorneys will be there to advocate for you.  

Led by Brownell Landrigan PC in Washington, DC,  

our nationwide network of legal experts specialize in federal employee matters, including: 

YOUR COVERAGE INCLUDES:

Liability Limit 
$500,000			   $100,000 Administrative Liability
				    $100,000 Criminal Liability

Pre Claim Counsel Line	 Access up to 4 hours of consultation

Master Policy Maximum	 $5,000,000

	 •  Civil lawsuits

	 •  EEO complaints

	 •  Retaliation claims

	 •  Federal investigations

	 •  Security clearance challenges 

	 •  Allegations of criminal misconduct

  
                

•  Administrative/disciplinary actions

FAES Insurance Department:   faesinsurance@mail.nih.gov 

 support@wrightusa.com       800-424-9801       wrightusa.com

Foundation for Advanced Education in the Sciences (FAES) 
10 Center Drive, RM 1N241 – MSC 1115   Bethesda, MD 20892 

301-496-8063 (Insurance main number)    www.faes.org


